United States Postal Service:

INDUSTRYALERT

June 30, 2020

Bay Valley District — San Jose P&DC
Temporary Suspension of Operations

EFFECTIVE: Saturday, July 4, 2020

The San Jose P&DC-NASS 950, located at 1750 Lundy Ave, San Jose CA 95101, has a scheduled power outage for
switchgear maintenance on

Saturday, July 4, 2020 from 6:00 a.m.- 6:00 p.m.

During this time, the facility will be closed and unable to accept any drop shipments.

Normal drop shipment operations will resume on Monday, July 6, 2020 at 6:00 a.m.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.
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Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website.
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.
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To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request.
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